

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our ref: Staunton Farm

1st May 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Friday16th May, the children in Yr 5/6 will be visiting Staunton Farm and Staunton Park for the day for some Team Building Activities and an opportunity to enjoy the local area.

Please could you make sure that your child is wearing school uniform but clothing suitable for the weather that day. Packed lunches, with plenty to drink, will be required. If you are entitled to free school meals then lunches will be provided if you wish. Please email the school office if you require a packed lunch before Wednesday 7th May at adminoffice@sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

We will be returning to school before the end of the day.

Thank you.

The Year 5 and 6 Team









